
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

January 26, 1955 

y 
Gulf OU Corporation 

| P. O. Drawer 1290 
Fort Worth I , Texas 

'Attentions Mr. G. H. Fiaher 

Gentlemen: 

' „ 
~zzD Reference is made to your letter of January 19* 1955, requesting 

\ / 

This is to advise that in view of the circumstances outlined in 
^yeur loner, this office is granting a delay in the effective dnte of Administrative 
Order NSP-56 which was issued hy this office on January 7, 1955. The effect­
ive dnte of Administrative Order NSP-56 shall now become February 23, 1955. 

Very truly your a. 

W. B. Macey 
Secretary - Director 

WBM:jh 

ec: Oil Conservation Commission, Hobbs 
H. M. Oil & Gas Engineering Committee, Hobbs 


